
 

 
All Clinical Updates are now on the Clinician page on our website. www.pathlab.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alkaline Phosphatase (ALP) Reference Interval Update 
 

 
 
Pathlab will be updating ALP reference intervals from 18th December 2017, as will laboratories in the 
Auckland region and the Waikato DHB laboratory, though these may happen from 4th December. 
Updating of ALP reference intervals will maintain regional consistency and ensure all tests 
performed in the Waikato, BOP and Lakes region share the same reference intervals 
 
The ALP assay is unchanged. The change in reference intervals reflect information from the Caliper 
study (1), recommendations by the Australasian Association of Clinical Biochemists (AACB) (2) and 
data mining of laboratory results from NZ adults.  The “current” and “new” reference intervals for 
ALP are displayed below for comparison. 
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